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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
March 6, 2015



[bookmark: _GoBack]
Ken Johnson; Director, State Regulatory Affairs
Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734

RE:	In re compliance filing of Puget Sound Energy for approval of Proposed Annual Compliance Report for TransAlta-Centralia Coal Transition Power Purchase Agreement in Docket UE-121373
	
Dear Mr. Johnson:

Staff has reviewed the format of the proposed report submitted by Puget Sound Energy as directed by Commission Order 08 in the referenced docket.  Staff has reviewed the report and recommends its approval by the Executive Director and Secretary of the Commission who has been delegated this responsibility by the Commission in Order 03.  I hereby approve this report to form and await the Company’s filing of its first report due on March 15, 2015.


Sincerely, 



Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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